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Lucy Thatcher

From:
Sent: 06 December 2023 10:46
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Ref 22/0900/OUT

Hi,
I received a Neighbour Consultation letter in relation to the Stag Brewery redevelopment.
As a local resident I suggest that the area cannot cope with any more development at all.
The current traffic situation is appalling and at times we feel we cannot get out the area at all.
The dreadful traffic delays, and the resulting poor air quality, caused by the mismanagement of TFL and Richmond Council have to be resolved before any more
developments are considered.
This has become a critical situation for existing residents.
Regards,
Julian Hill
Temple Sheen
SW14 7RP


